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We are all enjoying the Arts week sessions.  
The children are having great fun and have been 
really creative.  Thank you to parents/carers 
who have come in and supported in the 
Classrooms.  We all appreciate it. 
 
After half term, we are looking forward to 
welcoming Mrs Mather as our Executive Head.  
She will be sharing her time between both the 
Infants and the Junior School.  Our staff will 
support her as much as we possibly can and 
we’re sure she is looking forward  to getting to 
know our children. 
 
We are excited to say that we are very close to 
finalising our new Ludlow Primary School logo!  
Look out for the announcement shortly. 
 
We are having to alter After School Clubs.  
Cookery will now take place on a Tuesday with 
Lego and Football moving to a Wednesday.  If 
this causes you a problem, please speak with 
Mandy or Jill.  New children will be offered 
Cookery Club to start on Tuesday 12th March. 
 
Have a lovely half term break.  See you all on 
Monday 25th February. 

 
 
Tuesday 5th March—The Childrens’ Bookshelf £2 book sale 
Thursday 7th March—Multiskills Festival 
Friday 8th March—Dress up for World Book Day 
Tuesday 12th March—Reception trip (letter to follow) 
Monday 11th & Wednesday 13th - Parents Evening 
Tuesday 12th March—New children to start cookery club 

EVENTS AFTER 
HALF TERM 

 
Monday 25th Feb  
BACK TO SCHOOL 
Dance Club 
Owlstones Club 
 
Tuesday 26th Feb 
Dance Festival 
 
Weds 27th Feb 
Football Club 
Lego Club 
 
Thurs 28th Feb 
iPad Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 1st March  
9am Celebration 
Assembly (to include 
Dojo winners and 
birthdays over half 
term) 

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to Orange 
Class who achieved the most 
improved attendance for week 
beginning 4th February. 

Valentines Disco  
Thursday 14th February 

5:30-6:30pm £2 on the door  
(to include a drink and a take 

home goodie bag) 

Special farewell assembly 
We would like to invite parents and 
carers to a farewell assembly for Mrs 
Matthew on Friday at 9am.  Please join 
us to celebrate her teaching career and 
to wish her a long and happy retirement.   

Get Well Wishes 
You will be pleased to 
hear that Mrs Martin is 
recovering well following 
surgery and will return to 
School after Half Term.  
She thanks you for her 
messages.   

Staff Birthdays 
this week 

Katrina Williams 
Wendy Booker 
Angeline Greaney 

Thank you to all our 
volunteer parents 
and carers who 
have shared Arts 
week with us.  We 
hope you have 
enjoyed it so far. 



 
 
 
Hello Children! 
 
You are all doing amazing things for your Arts Week!  
Reception classes have enjoyed their Chinese dragon work; 
Year 1 and Year 2 children are concentrating on  parts of 
the body.  Keep up the good work! 
 
I hope you are looking forward to the Valentine Disco  
tomorrow?   Your grown—up will need to pay £2 on the door 
and you will be given a goody bag to take home. 
 
Mrs Mather is joining us after half term.  I am sure you will 
all make her feel welcome  and show her your best behaviour 
as you always do.   
 
Have a wonderful half term!  See you all on Monday 25th 
February. 
 
Mrs Meyer 

Parents Evening—March 2019 
In an attempt to continue to cutback on the amount of paper our School 
uses, there are no letters home concerning parents evening this time.  
Instead, from Monday 25th March, there will be a list in each classroom 
for you to indicate what time you would like your appointment.  As a 
reminder, the times are as follows - 
 
Reception & Year 1 Monday 11th March, 3pm-5:30pm 
    Wednesday 13th March, 3pm-7pm 
 
Turquoise Class  Monday 11th March, 3pm-5:30pm. 
    Wednesday 13th March—9:15am-7pm  
 
Purple Class  Monday 11th March, 9:15am-5:30pm 
    Wednesday 13th March—3pm-7pm  

Puppet and Magic Show at The British Ironwork Centre, Oswestry 
 
Each show has a running time of 30 minutes, and every 
child receives a beautiful soft hand puppet to use to 
join in at the show!   Tickets are required for both 
adults and children. Recommended for 2 years and 
upwards.  This event is £4 per person (adults & 
children). Each child attending will receive their very 
own puppet to carry on the magic at home. Booking 
essential on 01691 610952. 

 
 
No normal school celebration assembly this week.  Dojo winners and 
birthdays over the half term will be celebrated on the first Friday 
back, 1st March, at 9am. 

 We are pleased 
to announce that 
The Children’s 
Bookshelf are 
coming back!  
The children can 
bring in some 
m o n e y  f o r 
visiting during 
the afternoon 
with their class. 


